
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: mcgrawfarm@gmail.com [mailto:mcgrawfarm@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 10:59 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Think about it 
 
John McGraw 
10750 State Hwy 114E 
Gould, AR 71643-9504 
 
 
June 30, 2014 
 
Doug Szenher 
Public Outreach and Assistance Division 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118 
 
 
Dear Doug Szenher: 
 
It's scary to think our own PC&E would trump EPA. Most farms are contiguous to some water shed and 
we work to protect it since it is the source of our, as well as our children's way of life.  To do any less 
would be insane. If we are unaware, make us aware. But back it up with factual science and not 
innuendos.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John McGraw 
 


